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July 2021 

Dear D33 Club Member, 

It’s been so long since we’ve been together, but, Wow, this is now our time!  We fought and we 
fought to get Democrats elected, and we did it!  In January 2021, we took back the White House and 
both houses of Congress.  We elected Joe Biden, President, and Kamala Harris, Vice President—the 
first woman Vice President in our history!  Joe Biden has started to get something – big things – 
done for the American people – finally!    In Anne Arundel County, we voted for Democrats 
Biden/Harris, and, after more than 20 years, we have a Democrat, Heather Bagnall, representing D33 
in the Maryland House of Delegates.  So, we see BLUE seeds growing in Anne Arundel County.  

With COVID, we have all been restricted in so many ways.  We missed seeing each other.  We missed 
growing our Club.  But things are starting to change—to open up!    And, WE CAN’T WAIT.  Soon, we 
will be meeting again.  And we have already started looking ahead and planning for our upcoming 
elections.  

Our first in person events were terrific!  THREE PARADES!  On Saturday, July 3, we marched with our 
D33 Delegate, Heather Bagnall in Annapolis.  TONS OF DEMOCRATS!!!  Then it was on to the Cape 
St. Clair parade.   And finally, in Severna Park on July 5th!   We DEMOCRATS had a HUGE presence and 
debuted our BIG ADORABLE INFLATABLE DONKEY in the Parade!  Lots of folks were cheering for us!!  
You can see pics on our website.   Now, we are looking forward to our super fundraising event on 
SUNDAY, AUGUST 22, 2021, 1:30-4:30 pm in Davidsonville, MD.    Our theme is our resounding 

“DECLARATION FOR DEMOCRACY!”  It will be terrific and unlike anything we have ever done 
before.  We will celebrate our togetherness, in-person, with music, spirits, and lots of yummy food!  
More details on our website, www.d33dems.org   EARLY BIRD SPECIAL FOR TICKETS: JUST $60! 

We encourage all of our members to pay their dues, which are still only $25.00 and can now be 
paid online at www.d33dems.org.  You may also pay by check, payable to D33 Democratic Club, 
and mail check to P.O. Box 142, Crownsville, MD 21032. 
 
Thank you for your support, and let’s meet and greet and keep working for our Democrats and our 
Democracy!  Hope to see you soon! 
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